
From: CRC Office
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Recommendation to support CC Ordinance 21-4
Date: Monday, March 1, 2021 10:12:18 AM

The CapitolRiver Council (District 17) Board of Directors voted in favor of a motion to recommend
support for the proposed changes to replace the word “family” with “household,” and the related
changes in CC Ordinance 21-4.  
 
Jon Fure, Executive Director
CapitolRiver Council
370 Wabasha Street North, Suite 720
Saint Paul, MN 55102
 
Office: 651-221-0488
Cell: 651-707-7757
office@capitolrivercouncil.org
www.capitolrivercouncil.org
 
My preferred pronouns are he / him (Pronouns matter)
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